
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

April 27, 2016 
 
Dear Members: 
 
 In our continuing efforts to keep the entire membership up to date regarding recent 
developments, please be advised of the following. 
 
 As part of our environmental efforts, the Club recently purchased and planted 152 dune 
plants on the morning of April 23, 2016 in order to help stabilize and protect our dunes and to 
build a habitat for wildlife.  The plants consisted of Bayberry, Rosa Rugosa, and Golden Rod.   
 
 The Club and its Board are currently involved in efforts to work with the New Jersey 
Reef Program with regard to those fishing reefs closest to our members with a priority on the 
Ocean City Reef, particularly our sponsored portion, the Jack Clements Reef as well as the 
Townsends Inlet Reef.   
 
 We will continue to collaborate with various organizations such as New Jersey Fish & 
Wildlife, the Anne E. Clarke Foundation, New Jersey Fisherman Magazine and other New Jersey 
based fishing and environmental clubs in supporting the New Jersey Reef Program.   
 
 Our annual fishing tournaments will begin shortly and as we progress through the year, 
the various committees running those tournaments will provide updates on our website posting 
results and photographs of the various tournaments.   
 
 As always, thank you for your ongoing support.  
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